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Covid Case Count Update 
Current number of active Covid cases = 0 
  
Other 
Your child(ren) may have mentioned to you that I have hurt or broken my arm. In order to keep the story factual, I 

tore the rotator cuff in my right shoulder.  This has been a progressive injury from many activities and the cuff finally 

tore while working at home assembling some furniture.  I had surgery last week and will be in a restrictive sling for 

6-8 weeks, and then a longer period of time for physical therapy. A full recovery is expected. 
I did talk to the students about this at lunchtime last week and some may not have understood the injury very well. 

       

-Kent Fuller, Principal 

 

Reminders… 

Parents, please remember that when you drop off or pick up your child at CRA, please be an 

example by wearing a mask when outside your car.  Our students are amazing at keeping their 

masks on all day for safety reasons, and it would be wonderful if our entire community could 

support them by doing the same.  Thank you! 

Safety in Drop Off and Pick-Up 

Recently there have been workmen cutting the road base and laying internet wiring on the 

surrounding streets.  This has been a safety concern during drop off and pick up as people drive 

along 2900 East, when it may be blocked from the regular flow of traffic.  Parents have reported 

that there have been close calls as cars go around other cars and don’t see the children 

walking.  Please be cautious…drive slowly, watch for children and always have your first 

concern be for the safety of our students.  Thank you! 

Class Photos 

If you ordered a class picture of your child’s class on one of the school picture days, 

those should be sent home later this month.  Because our picture day and make-up days 

had to be scheduled later in the year due to COVID, the pictures will be sent home later 

than usual so that the photographer can prepare the class composite pictures. 
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We hope everyone is finishing up those perspective entries.  We can’t wait to see everything that has 

been created! 

PERSPECTIVES: 

ALL ENTRIES ARE DUE THIS THURSDAY, February 4th!!  

Remember that ALL entries must be submitted virtually. Please read the instructions carefully to ensure a 

successful submission! 

Entries will be displayed at our Virtual Gallery Stroll beginning Thurs, February 25. Please contact Elyse 

Hunter with any questions at elysehunter1@gmail.com. 

  

mailto:elysehunter1@gmail.com


Reminder 

Our monthly PTO meeting is this coming Wednesday, February 3
rd

 

At 8am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

  

Help Needed 

We are still in need of a Field Day Chair.  If you are interested, please contact Lynsi Marshall 

@lynsimarshall@gmail.com 

  

Upcoming Dates 

Wednesday February 3
rd

- Monthly PTO Meeting at 8am via Zoom 

Thursday February 4
th

- All Perspective Entries due 

Thursday February 25
th

- Virtual Gallery Stroll 

  

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 

Canyon Rim PTO 

 

mailto:lynsimarshall@gmail.com

